
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 

Debris Pick up Deadline – October 29th 

 

The Town of Newport is asking all residents to put their debris by the side of the road no later than October 
29th.    We are nearing completion of our debris collection efforts with our contractor.    It is important that 
debris be separated in different piles for vegetative, construction & demolition and white goods.  Please do 
not mix in household hazardous waste or appliances because this slows down debris pick up.    Help us keep 
everyone safe by not piling debris under power lines.      We urge you to wrap up as quickly as possible since 
we still have the heavy equipment to pick up large piles of debris.       

Residents can take debris to the site on Carl Garner Road.   There is no fee from the County for disposing of 
debris at the temporary sites.       

Just as a reminder,   FEMA is still operating a Disaster Recovery Center at Newport Town Hall.    Hours of 
operation are 9-7 – Monday to Saturday and 9-1 on Sundays.    The deadline for registration at 
www.disasterassistance.gov is November 13th.    Contact FEMA at 1-800-621-3362 for assistance.    
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